
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope you have all had a lovely week. This term has gone so quickly.  

We have so many exciting things planned for the Spring term already. KS2 are very excited for their 
residential. The letters were sent home this week. The Axe throwing sounds especially fun… 

We will also be preparing for the annual Brewery Dance platform dance festival… this year we will be 
working closely with Kendal Dance Academy, who will join us on a weekly basis to deliver specialist 
chorography.  

On Monday, the Mini Police visited Gatesbield, in Windermere. The children 
were joined by the Mini Police from St Martin and St Mary’s and sang Christmas 
carols. They also delivered their Christmas wishes and cards to the residents.  

It was a lovely afternoon and we always enjoy visiting members of our commu-
nity who we might not usually have opportunity to see.  

 

You may have also seen us feature in the newspaper, this was for our very special friendship and pen pal 
scheme with Kendal Care Home. The children have written and have their next lot of letters to deliver. We 
have also been sent personalised Christmas cards from the residents. 

On Thursday, we enjoyed watching the Jungle Book 
as a whole school at the Box Theatre in Kendal. Ken-
dal College always put on a fantastic show.  

This year was especially special as one of our ex pupils 
was in the cast. Well done Emily-Kate.  

We are so lucky that we can take our whole school on 
such fantastic trips. Thank you to the parent helpers, 
who joined us.  

Toddler group enjoyed their Christmas party on Thursday too. Mrs Osborne was so thankful for the dona-
tions of food for their Jacobs join. We are looking forward to welcoming you back in January.  

 

KS2 joined Father Ajish for our Advent Mass today. Well done to our fantastic readers. The singing was also beautiful. Thank you to 
Father for a lovely Mass. 

 

Next week we will be enjoying tying up our topics and also celebrating Christmas with our class parties. Mrs Meyerhoff and Miss 
Brownsord have sent out information about the parties. 

 

Please remember we finish at 2pm on Tuesday 19th. Staff are back on Wednesday 3rd. Children start back on Thursday January 4th. 

 

I hope you all have a peaceful Christmas,  
enjoy the festivities, 

 

Stay safe, 

 

 
Mrs Bone  

Friday Newsletter 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Fri 15th Dec—NO AFTERSCHOOL CLUB due to 

Staff Training 
Mon 18th Dec—Christmas Party Day 

Tues 19th Dec—Christmas Jumper Day 
Tues 19th Dec—School closes @ 2pm 

Weds 3rd Jan 2024—INSET Day for staff 
Thurs 4th Jan—School opens @ 8.45am 

Thurs 18th Jan—NO AFTERSCHOOL CLUB due to 
staff training 

Friday 15th December 2023 Scan the QR code to get to 

our website. 

KS2 have been learning 
how to play the Ukulele. 
They used their skills to 
do a little performance 

for KS1 this week 

Film Club enjoyed their Christmas 
treat of Hot Chocolate, Marshmallows 

and Haribo 


